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NOVEMBER IS COMMUNITY SAFETY & CRIME PREVENTION 
MONTH 

 
The Canadian Safety Council has declared November national community safety and crime 
prevention month. As your security, life and fire safety community partner, our goal is to help 
bring awareness to safety topics that affect the communities that we serve. Please help us spread 
the word about National Senior Safety Week and National Home Fire Safety Week by sharing 
the following information to your family and friends.  
 
National Senior Safety Week runs from November 6th-12th and Huronia is proud to provide 
medical alerts and personal emergency alarm systems that offer peace of mind for seniors, their 
care-givers and family members. These lifestyle products enable seniors to remain in their homes 
longer, offering a more affordable alternative to assisted living. Click here to download our 
Wellness & Medial Alert Solutions brochure. And click here to learn more about the kinds of 
24/7 monitored medical alert and life safety products and services that we provide including:  

 lightweight, waterproof pendants that can be worn around the neck, on the wrist or even 
on a belt; all day, and every day  

 more advanced kinds of monitoring devices that learn family member's routines and send 
alerts to mobile devices if there is a change in their patterns 

If you would like to discuss life safety and monitoring solutions for a member of your family, 
please contact us. For additional information about National Senior Safety Week, please click 
here. 
 
 
National Home Fire Safety Week returns for another year, running from November 24th-30th. 
We encourage all our customers to educate themselves about fire safety for their apartments, 
condominiums, detached homes and cottages. It is imperative that you have functioning smoke 
detectors, fire extinguishers and current fire escape plans.  

 Please test your smoke alarms to be sure they are working and install new batteries 
every year or more frequently as required. 

 We recommend installing smoke alarms with a 10 year battery life. 

 Consider installing a monitored smoke alarm that will automatically transmit a fire 
condition from your home to our 24 hour ULC Listed monitoring station.  

 Make sure everyone in the home knows the sound of the smoke alarm. 

 And ensure that everyone (including overnight house guests) know how to get out of your 
home in case of a fire. Click here for more information about developing a home fire 
escape plan. 

Huronia has a full line of fire protection and suppression products that provide proactive solutions 
to help protect your family and possessions. If you would like more information about our fire 
safety products, including carbon monoxide alarms, and monitored services, please contact 
us. And for more information about National Home Fire Safety Week along with helpful tips to 
keep your family safe from fire, please click here. 

 

ENTER TO WIN YOUR OWN FIRE SAFETY KIT! 
 
In the spirit of supporting National Home Fire Safety Week, we are giving away THREE Huronia 
Fire Safety Kits* to THREE lucky enewsletter recipients!   Simply "click here" to send us your 
entry email and you will be eligible to win.  Draw will take place during National Home Fire 
Safety Week.  The winners will be contacted by email. Good luck! 
  
*Our Fire Safety Kit is valued at over $100 and includes a fire extinguisher, sturdy duffel bag, 
medical kit and emergency blanket. Prize may not be substituted or converted to cash.  Prize may 
be collected at our Collingwood, Midland or Muskoka office locations during regular hours of 
operation. 

 

GEORGIAN BAY GENERAL HOSPITAL'S GRAND OPENING 
FINAL PHASE OF THE EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT RETROFIT 
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The Georgian Bay General Hospital's (GBGH) recently held 
their grand opening of the final phase of the emergency 
department's retrofit. 
 
In 2013, Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. donated 
$25,000 (a 5-year commitment) to put toward the 
construction of the new security room in the new 
emergency department. And recently, the commemorative 
plaque outside the emergency department was installed. 
 
Huronia continues to support the GBGH with ongoing 
sponsorships at golf tournaments and 24/7 security monitoring 
through their ULC listed, five diamond monitoring station in 
Midland.  
 
Kevin Leonard, Huronia's Chief Operating Officer, has been a 
longtime personal supporter of the GBGH as well, and was 
involved in raising over $100k for the Gord Leonard Quiet 
Room, for families dealing with crisis and needing a quiet 
space for contemplation and stillness. 

 

 

Kevin Leonard, Chief Operating Officer, 
Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. 

outside the new emergency department. 

 

  

HURONIA OUT AND ABOUT IN OUR COMMUNITY! 
It's been another busy month for the employees at Huronia! 
 

 

Roger Gallant, Service Technician from 
Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. showing his support in 

the fight to end violence against women. 
 

WALKING A MILE ... 
 
Roger Gallant has been a long-time supporter 
and fundraiser for My Friend's House, a safe 
haven for women and their children looking to 
escape abuse and domestic violence.  
This year, Roger raised an impressive $1,237 
dollars as part of his participation in the "Walk 
a Mile in Her Shoes" event in Collingwood.   
 
Please join us in congratulating Roger for his 
amazing fundraising ... and for being able to 
walk a mile in red high heels! 

  

GEORGIAN TRIANGLE 
HUMANE SOCIETY 6th 
ANNUAL FRIENDS FOR LIFE 
WALKATHON 

It was a beautiful sunny day for the 6th annual 
Georgian Triangle Humane Society 3k and 
5k Friends for Life Walkathon held at the 
Village at Blue Mountain.  
 
We were thrilled to be part of this fundraising 
initiative!   
 
Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. was a PAW 
Sponsor for this event, which helped raise 
over $50,000 for animals in need in our 
community!   Click here for all the details 
about the event.  

 

Rob Dozzi & Jaclyn Jones from Huronia Alarm & Fire 
Security Inc. surrounded by furry walkathon participants! 
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Top from left to right: Jack Duffy - Board Chair, 
Collingwood General and Marine Hospital Foundation, 

Rob Dozzi, VP Finance of Huronia Alarm & Fire Security 
Inc., and Jory Pritchard-Kerr, Executive Director, 

Collingwood General and Marine Hospital Foundation. 
 

COLLINGWOOD GENERAL 
AND MARINE HOSPITAL 
FOUNDATION 

Huronia Alarm & Fire Security Inc. has 
committed $30,000 ($10,000 each year for the 
next three years) to the Collingwood General 
and Marine Hospital Foundation.  
And as part of our sponsorship, we were able 
to be on-site for the foundation's first ever 
Everest Challenge!  
 
It was a chilly day for the over 600 participants 
who dared to take on the challenge of climbing 
29,092 feet (that's 40 ascents up Blue 
Mountain!), the height of Mount Everest. Well 
done to everyone who participated (especially 
the teams of two who made their ascent 
TWENTY TIMES!) 
 
The challenge and community partner 
sponsorships grossed $350,000 for the 
foundation! 
 
For more information about the Collingwood 
General and Marine Hospital Foundation 
please click here. 

  

The Muskoka Office organized a tour of the high seas in Gravenhurst for a Family Day Outing! 

 

   

STAY CONNECTED 
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